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Oregon needs to be the leader on statewide single payer healthcare. It is more 

affordable for the state and its citizens. It will improve so many peoples’ lives and 

help combat the homelessness crisis our state faces. Our overall health outcomes 

will improve tremendously. Please approve this bill and work towards a real single 

payer future for our state. You and I—we all deserve this. Thank you. 


